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That is great news, thank you!

On Wed, Mar 13, 2024 at 1:50 PM emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD <emnrd-
parkscomments@emnrd.nm.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon Toby,

Thank you for your interest in NM State Parks. We have been able to hire 3 full
time employees over the last several months and are in the interview process to
bring on additional staff at Conchas Lake State Park. Currently as long as we
retain the employees we have, we are planning to have Central Recreation Area
open this year. Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Thank you,

 

Jared Langenegger, Field Operations Bureau Chief

NM State Parks Division

 

Cell: 575-420-1733

 

“Far and away the best prize that life offers is the chance to work hard at work
worth doing”  - Theodore Roosevelt
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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

A raise in fees would be acceptable if the State Parks were to re-open the central camping
area at Conchas Lake. Are there any plans to re-open it?

 

Tobias Richardson


